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Apple Creek Snow Ryders 
Meeting Minutes 

March 26, 2019 
  
Present: Mike Merbach, President; Marty Evers, Vice President; Keith 

Lanser, Treasurer; Amanda Schabo, Secretary; Jeff Lamers, Trail 
Boss; Adam Van Camp, Lisa Merbach, Nick Lanser – Board 
Members 
  

Next meeting: Wednesday, September 11, 2019 @ 7:30 pm at Center Town 
Hall 

    
I.      Announcements 

-       Introductions and welcoming of new members.  
-       February’s Minutes were read and “Marked as Approved” 
-       February’s Treasurers’ Report – “Marked and Filed for Audit" 

II.     Discussion 
-       Our annual fundraiser is scheduled for Tuesday, October 22nd.  The location 
will be at The Starlite Club / The Office once again – similar format to last year’s 
raffle. 
-       Our Fundraising committee is looking for donations.  If you are able to collect 
donations from anyone (gift certificates/booze/regifted Christmas items).  This 
would help tremendously. 
-       Trail clean up is to be done by April 30th.  Please get out and pull your signs 
when you have time (and when it dries out).  We are trying to set up a club spring 
clean up day on April 27th.  Stay tuned for more information. 
-       Final Trail maintenance paperwork and land owner easements needs to be in 
by May 20th. 
-       Landowner appreciation hams are in.  Thank you to all of our 
landowners.  Please make sure that your landowners receive their ham, a thank 
you letter, and get them to sign an easement for next year. 
-       Summer Picnic will be Wednesday, August 21st at Plamann Park from 5-8 
pm.  This is a family friendly event.  Board members are asked to bring a dish to 
pass. 
-       We will be placing our 2019-2020 tractor lease in the next few weeks.  We will 
discuss more at the upcoming board meeting. 
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-       Lisa Merbach has been nominated as Secretary and she has accepted.  Keith 
Lanser has accepted the role of Membership Coordinator in addition to his 
Treasurer role.  Thank you to Amanda Schabo for your service in this role. 
-       Nick Lanser has been nominated as Vice President and he has 
accepted.  Thank you to Marty Evers for your service in this role. 
-       To replace Nick Lanser as board member until his term expires last year, 
Marty Evers was nominated and accepted the role as board member for a one-
year term. 
-       Adam Van Camp and Jerry Ebben have been nominated as board members 
and have accepted a two-year term.  
-       Board meeting (current board, outgoing board, and newly elected board 
members are asked to join) will be Tuesday, April 23rd at Black Otter in 
Hortonville starting at 5:30 pm.  
-       We will be moving our meeting night to the 2nd Wednesday of the month 
still at 7:30pm, still at Center Town Hall.   
-       3 scholarships were turned in this year.  An impartial committee was 
chosen.  Scholarships were awarded as follows: 1st place – Joe Lanser ($500), 
2nd place – Tessa Evers ($300), 3rd place – David Lanser 
($200).  Congratulations to all! 

III.   Roundtable 
-       No other new business, meeting was adjourned 
-       Have a great Spring & Summer! 

 


